
-------- Original message --------
From: TaylorMade Solutions <Taylormade_Solutions@live.com>
Date: 10/3/2016 1:52 PM (GMT-05:00)
To: "Holder, Barbara" <bholder@mgmnationalharbor.com>
Cc: "Hines, Nancy" <nhines@mgmresorts.com>
Subject: Re: upcoming procurement opportunities

Ms. Holder
 
Thank you for your reply. Unfortunately, my entire team was out of the country, otherwise, one of us would have attended. 
 
We have been in contact with Mr. Thornwell. We were hoping to get on your calendar soonest. Please let me know your 
availability. 
 
Thank you,

Brenda Taylor

On Oct 3, 2016, at 11:41 AM, Holder, Barbara <bholder@mgmnationalharbor.com> wrote:

Good afternoon Ms. Taylor,
 
I had hoped that you would be able to attend the Procurement Event which was held most recently. 
It would have afforded you the opportunity meet the individuals and obtain a one on one with the 
Procurement Manager. However, I do understand that situations occur which causes one to not be 
available for upcoming events. However, a representative would have been welcomed.
 
I recommend that you contact Tobias Thornwell, Mgr. Purchasing. 
 tthornwell@mgmnationalharbor.com.
 
Wishing you the best and I look forward to meeting you in the near future!
 
Barbara Holder
 
From: TaylorMade Solutions [mailto:Taylormade_Solutions@live.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 8:44 AM
To: Holder, Barbara
Subject: Re: upcoming procurement opportunities
 
Good Morning Ms. Holder,
 
I would like to schedule a meeting with you to discuss my company's capabilities and how we can 
meet MGM's needs. Please call me on 301.379.4128. 
 
Thank you 

Brenda Taylor

On Sep 23, 2016, at 3:12 PM, Holder, Barbara <bholder@mgmnationalharbor.com> wrote:

Good afternoon Ms. Taylor,  
 
I received your information from Nancy Hines, Financial Controller, MGM National Harbor.  I am forwarding to you 
information pertaining to the upcoming Procurement Event sponsored by MGM National Harbor and Baltimore 
Washington Corridor Chamber . Upon reviewing your company profile, I noticed that some of your scope of 
services are on this procurement list.  Please review the attached and register to attend.
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Hopefully, in the near future you and I will have the opportunity to meet and discuss your companies capabilities 
along with a representative from Procurement.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Barbara Holder
Senior Diversity Manager
MGM National Harbor
101 MGM National Avenue
National Harbor, MD 20745
301.749.7500 ext.75923
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This message and any attached documents contain information that is confidential and/or privileged.  If you are 
not the intended recipient, you may not read, copy, distribute or use this information.  If you have received this 
transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and then delete this message.
 


